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9th February 2024 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As the spring term continues, we are looking forward to inviting you into school for our 

various workshops. 

 

Please see below the workshops that will take place in the second half of the term. 

 

Spring 2 - Workshops 

Anti-Bullying Steering Group Thursday 29th February - 9am 

World Book Week – Reading Fluency Monday 4th March - 9am 

Mental Health Awareness – How to 
encourage positive mental health within 
children 

Thursday 14th March - 9am 

No Outsiders Wednesday 20th March - 2pm 

 
There will be further opportunities to engage with school life throughout the spring term, 

including our Art Exhibition on Thursday 29th February, and parents evening during the week 

commencing Monday 11th March. 
 
If you have attended any workshops so far this year, we would welcome your feedback via 
this form. Please use the same form to inform us of what workshops you would find useful in 
the summer term. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon, 
 
 
Mr Jack Green 
Deputy Head 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/PGjj0SQsB6

